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August 2020 

Chestnuts Care Home Newsletter 

Welcome 
Welcome to the 
monthly 
newsletter for 
The Chestnuts 
Care Home. 
 
This newsletter is 
for residents, 
families and staff 
and is also 
published on our 
website at 
www.chestnutsca
rehome.co.uk 
 
Chestnuts Care 
Home, 
Wrotham Road, 
Meopham, 
Kent, 
DA13 9AH 
01474 812152 

BBQ Time!! 
 

Friday 7th August at 12.30pm 
 

We are planning to have another BBQ 
at lunchtime – weather permitting! 

Tamla will come round with the food 
order nearer the time! 

Residents meeting with Tamla will be held on Thursday 20th August 

Entertainment!! 
 

Tamla is continuing the 
exercise classes, sing a 

longs, arts and crafts and 
entertainment throughout 

the day so if there is 
anything you would like to 

do then please ask! 
Remember walks round the 

garden!! 
 

Resident Birthdays! 
 

Doris and Betty H will be 
turning 90 this month!!! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Marjorie -  15th August   

We planning to drive out in the mini 
bus on…….. 

 
Thursday 13th August 

And 
Thursday 27th August  

 
Please let Tamla know if you would like 

to attend  

Staff 
Birthdays! 

 
Abi – 1st 
Rob – 4th 

Trevor – 10th 
Caroline – 29th 

 

Summer Cabin Update 
 

The ground work is 
complete for the cabin 

and we are just waiting 
for the cabin itself to be 
delivered so Trevor can 
start putting it together! 
This should be ready by 

September!!   



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

****Daily Sparkle****  
 

Tamla will continue to meet on a Monday 
and Friday afternoon to chat about the 

Daily Sparkle.  

 

Coronavirus Update 
Staff are wearing masks to protect themselves and the residents.  

 
If you have to go to hospital for a planned appointment or emergency then after your return we are self-

isolating residents for 14 days. 
 

Please continue to ask relatives to call/facetime/WhatsApp call  and write into the home, if you would 
like to visit then home for a social distancing visit in the garden then please contact Tamla.  

 
Staff are now being tested every week and residents are being tested every 28 days. Please watch the 

Chestnuts Facebook page for any updates!   

 

Residents meeting and tea and cake with Lesley 
will be held on Wednesday 12th August at 2.15pm 


